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Mid-Eastern GeoTech, Inc. License No. 47-19281-02-
ATTN: Mr. Charles R. Clough

President
P.O. Box 247
WilliamsTown, WV. 26187

Gentlemen:

Thank.you for your letter dated July 27, 1987, informing us of the steps

you have taken-to correct the violations identified in our letter dated

July 24, 1987. While your letter states that you have filed an' application

for an appropriate amendment to achieve corrective action for violation No.'1,

-it should be understood that no activity is in accord with NRC regulatory

requirements unless and until it is specifically authorized in an NRC-license.

Steps should be taken to ensure that NRC-licensed materials are.hereafter

possessed and used only as authorized by your license. We will examine this

matter during a future inspection.

Sincere y,
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D. G. Wiedeman, Chief
Nuclear Materials. Safety
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